
 

 

           
                                                                                                       
                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 

‘Love the Adventure of Learning’ 
 
 

Friday 11th June   Issue 19 

Values:  Our Value for this term is Love 
Let all that you do be in love…Corinthians 16:14 
Our website is:  www.thebattschool.org.uk 
Our email is:     office.3605@batt.oxon.sch.uk 
 
 
Dear Parents & carers, 
Welcome back to a very busy half term.  We are really hoping 
that school life will improve for parents after 21st June. We will 
be having Sport’s Days and Leavers’ Plays but are still unsure as 
to whether we can have parents in school. Let’s hope things 
improve over the next few weeks. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

CALENDAR                
9 June                    Weight/Measure for Reception and Year 6 
10 June                  Class Photos 
18 June                  Blue Day for Alzheimer’s 
22 June                  Bikeability 
23 June                  Bikeability 
25 June  SEN Coffee Morning 
26 June                  Treasure Hunt 
6 July                      Class swap Day 
 
    

September 2021 
 

We are in the process of planning classes ready for September. 
I will send out a letter shortly informing you of your child’s 
class and teacher. 
 

Uniform Sale BSA 
 

There was a second- hand uniform sale before the holidays. We 
are going to hold a sale at St Mary’s for our new intake with the 
uniform that was left. A big thank you to the children in Year 6 
who helped to run the event with some of the parents. 
 

Walk for Alzheimer’s 
 

The staff at the Batt school are walking 15 miles to support the 
Alzheimer’s charity. They would be so pleased if you could 
follow the link below to sponsor them for this big event. There 
will also be a BLUE day on Friday 18th June to support this. 
Every child is allowed to come to school in blue. Please send in 
£1 to support this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

After School Clubs 
 
Witney Karate Club Tuesday 17.30-18.30 Langdale hall, 
Saturdays 11.30-12.30 and starting from the 29th of May at the 
Batts C of E Primary school,  Lil dragons 3-5 year olds and 
karate for 6+ Please contact admin on 07772844348 or 
email admin@witneykarateclub.co.uk  
 

Challenge 16 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-
badges 

 
I have been shown so many Blue Peter badges this week. We 
are indeed a very talented school. 
 

Challenge 17 

We have recently received an email from Place2Be (the mental 
health charity that provided the mental health training online 
that many of you have completed.)  

Along with BAFTA, Place2Be are putting together a time 
capsule of children's work relating to the pandemic. We have 
attached the information for you to look at with your children 
and an opportunity for them to reflect and get creative.  

https://www.place2be.org.uk/timecapsule?utm_sou
rce=Schools&utm_campaign=7c33288098-Non-
Partner_Schools_Newsletter_June_2021&utm_medi
um=email&utm_term=0_c6b02a1e38-7c33288098-
220149988  
 

A Reminders from the BSA 
 
Treasure Hunt – the new date for this is Saturday 26th June 
10am – 12noon.  Fingers crossed for sunshine!   
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